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Stories Only God Can Write
The Gospel transforms lives, and the story of the Aranda family is proof of
that. Leandro and Jessica, along with their daughters Bianca and Renata,
found not only salvation in Christ but also a purpose: to reach the next
generation with the message of the Gospel.

Their journey hasn’t been without challenges, but every trial has strengthened
their faith. God is calling them to take the next step in their preparation, and in
April, they hope to begin their training at the Word of Life Bible Institute in
Argentina.

To make this possible, they need $12,000 USD to cover their first year of
training at the Bible Institute, which includes tuition, housing, meals, and their
daughters’ education at the Missionary Christian School. Through the
Scholarship Program, they have the opportunity to receive the support they
need to move forward with this calling.

Join the Aranda family in making this dream a reality. Click the link and be
part of what God is doing in their lives. I invite you to listen to their story
and be part of what God is doing in their lives.
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Join to the Aranda Family

More Information
Sergio F. Martinez

e-mail: sergiomartinez@wol.org
Link for gifts: https://give.wol.org/04116S  

Our address is:
Fundación Palabra de Vida Argentina

Cuartel 1, Palabra de Vida
San Miguel Del Monte, CP 7220

Buenos Aires - Argentina
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